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April 25, 2022 

VIA e-mail: audiofilings@fcc.gov 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC  20554 

Re: Woodchuck Radio, LLC   FRN:  0022531131 
WEXP(FM), Brandon, VT (Facility ID 65961) 
Request for Extension of Silent Authority 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of Woodchuck Radio, LLC (“Woodchuck”), the licensee of WEXP(FM), Brandon, 
Vermont, this is to request an extension of WEXP’s special temporary authority to remain silent 
under BLSTA-20210902AAD.  As stated in the original STA request, filed by Woodchuck’s 
predecessor licensee,1 WEXP suspended operation on July 8, 2021 due to technical issues.  
Woodchuck respectfully requests an extension of the station’s silent authority through July 8, 
2022, as efforts to resume operation continue. 

The licensee has authorized undersigned counsel to certify on its behalf that the licensee is not 
subject to denial of Federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 
1988, 21 U.S.C. § 862. 

Should there be any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

Gregory L. Masters 
 

 

 
1 Woodchuck acquired WEXP’s license from Music Guild International, Inc. on November 10, 2021, 
pursuant to authority granted in File No. 0000158563. 


